LADIES AID SOCIETY

' The Ladies Aid,had 38 paid members in 1967 with an average of.20 members
particapating in the monthly dinner meetings.

Besides our regular monthly luncheon meetings, we sponsored a Bingo in April
Tupperwear Party in May, a Picnic in July, plus numerous Dinners.

The Ladies Aid contributed Religious pictures that are hung in the Sunday School
Building and we also bought draperies for the Sunday School. We purchased
50 Divine Liturgy Books, which are used in Church, visited the sick, made the
-"Mass" prepared and donated a tray of Paklava and Bourma for the St. Mary's
. Flea Market, donated money to Christmas Mother, sent Serpazan a Birthday Card,
. . which was gratefully acknowledge. We cooked and baked deligently for the

State Fair. We set up $100,00 Fund to be given to a child, if needed to Finance
a 2 weeks of Religious Study at: the St. Nerses School.

On September 19th we all boarded a bus and headed for Washington on a sightseeing
tour, and had a delicous Luncheon which was prepared for us by the Ladies Aid of
8t. Mary. It was agreed the trip was one of the most enjoyable days #e had
experienced.

~ The Ladies Aid ahd a most rewarding year, spirtually, financially and socially.

SHAKIE DEDIAN
SECRETARY

' JANUARY, "1968

[y



